
 

 

Las Vegas Holy Community Shine City Volunteers Help Vulnerable L. V. Children 
 
Ki Hoon Kim 
January 29, 2024 

    

    

    

    

    

The Newsletter 
January 29, 2024 

   

 

   

Hello family. Shine City Project supports local youth. 
International News. Journal of Unification Studies Vol. XXIV 
available online. 
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Las Vegas Unificationists Volunteer to Help 
Vulnerable Children 
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“St. Jude’s Ranch for Children is an extraordinary place where all the staff members 

do amazing things,” says a young Unificationist volunteer. “They all give back to 

society by taking in these young children and giving them love and a second 

chance to succeed in life.” 

Members of the Las Vegas-based Shine City Project (SCP), a grassroots group of 

young Unificationists, recently volunteered at the ranch located in Boulder City, 

Nevada. 

Read more 

   



 

 

 

   

International News 
Messages by True Parents and news on the global movement. 

Watch here 
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Newest Journal of Unification Studies 
Available Online 
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We are pleased to inform you that Volume XXIV (2023) of the Journal of Unification 

Studies is now available online! The Journal of Unification Studies is a forum for 

committed engagement with Unification theology and practice, published annually 

by HJI. The Journal promotes dialogue and understanding by presenting papers 

from diverse viewpoints that engage Unification theology and practice. 

Topics include: 

• "The 'Post-Protestant Thesis': The Decline of Cultural Consensus and Path to 

Its Recovery" by James B. Edgerly 

• "A Note on Dietrich Bonhoeffer’s Pacifism" by Susan Bouachri 

• "The Unification Doctrine of the Fall and the Writings of Irenaeus of Lyon" by 

Vassilios Bebis 

• "A Rejoinder to Dr. Bebis" by Theodore Shimmyo 

and more! 

   

Read the Journal 

 

   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The Newsletter. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    

Have Feedback? Contact Us 

   

    

 
 



~ FAMILY FEDERATION tillJi FOR WORLD PEACE AND UNIFICATION• USA 
PODCAST LEARN CONNECT BLOG DONATE MEMBERS Q f @) 

Las Vegas Unificationists Volunteer to 
Help Vulnerable Children 
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"St. Jude's Ranch for Chi ldren is an extraordinary place where all the staff 

members do amazing things," says a young Unificationist volunteer. "They all 

give back to society by taking in these young children and giving them love and 

a second chance to succeed in life." 

Members of the Las Vegas-based Shine City Project (SCP), a grassroots group 

of young Unificiationists, recently volunteered at the ranch located in Boulder 

City, Nevada. The charity, which features an on-site chapel, heal ing center, and 

gift and thrift shop of donated clothes and other items, has served hundreds of 

individuals and families in the local community for the last 55 years. 

"St. Jude's is a safe, happy environment for children who desperately need it," 

says the volunteer. 'The chapel is a quiet place [where] you can pray alone with 

God ... It's just a fantastic example of how we should all treat and care for one 

another." 

On January 13, the SCP group spent the morning helping St. Jude's staff with 

various tasks and cleaning up different areas of the property. To date, the 

ranch has served approximately 600 youth, helped more than a hundred 

families keep their kids out of foster care, and provided nearly 30,000 meals to 

people in need. Currently, they have more than 300 people receiving aid 

through St. Jude's housing and support services program. 

"Th is ranch does a lot of good for a lot of kids," says another SCP volunteer. 

'They have a gift shop, which is actually like a thrift store, and everything is 

donated so anything you buy is helping the kids." 

The ranch is a safe haven that shelters vulnerable youth, nearly all of whom 

have experienced some form of abuse. Jeffrey Silerio, SCP's national director, 

said it's the first time working with St. Jude's, which reflects SCP's goal this 

year to broaden its reach and impact by collaborating with more nonprofits. In 

2023, SCP partnered with more than 25 local organizations and committed 

YOUR ACCOUNT 



Q. Search 

LEARN 

THE BLESSING 

ABOUT US 

almost a thousand volunteer hours, Silerio said. 

As the SCP team helped organize and clean the St. Jude's ranch, they noticed 

the calming, historical atmosphere at the property. 

"The beautiful church and serene grounds are relatively close to Lake Mead," 

notes a volunteer. "St. Jude is the patron saint of desperate causes and I felt 

this ranch definitely serves a good cause. I was happy to be able to invest my 

time and energy in a meaningful cause that [benefits] so many children." 

You can connect with a Unificationist community near you here. 
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